
 

 

 

 

Wet sponge target fun  

   
After School Club     

JANUARY Newsletter             

What’s been happening 
in After School Club: 

- Building challenges 
continued: space 
rocket prototypes, 
model of a submarine, 
sugar igloos and 
snowflakes. 

- Successful ice 
excavation with 
handheld drills. 

- Jewellery workshop  
- Volcanic explosions 
- Role play: Doctors, vets 

and hairdressers were 
in action offering 
their exclusive services. 

- Chinese New Year arts 
and crafts and 
learning about the 
culture 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Polite reminder: 

Please inform us of any absences as soon as possible by emailing 
Lenka at info@victoriaplacechildcare.co.uk or calling us on  

0208 892 0052.  
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Happy Chinese New 

Year! 

Half Term: 17th 
February – 21st 
February 2025 

Due to Inset day, the 
After school club is 
closed on Mon 24th 

February. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


